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Timothy Cayer
62 Newell Lane
Whitefield, NH 03598

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please do not allow the Northern Pass project to go through the state of New Hampshire. 

I have owned property in the beautiful town of Whitefield since 1995.  It is my sincere hope to retire
part-time to the North Country, but I will have to seriously reconsider that decision if the natural beauty
of the area is permanently destroyed by this project. 

The financial impact on the state will be devastating as tourists and outdoor activity enthusiasts decide
that Vermont, Maine, and Canada offer more in the way of natural landscape.

Thank you for your consideration and wishing you a peaceful New Year.

Sincerely,
Timothy Cayer
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